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Waterloo Elementary School PTA

5940 Waterloo Road
 Columbia, MD 21045

410-313-5014

March 23, 2017
Dear Community Member,

Our 10th annual Waterloo Carnival is right around the corner and will be held on April 29, 2017 from 11 am-3 pm at Waterloo Elementary School!  Each year, there are games, inflatables, entertainers, a DJ, craft booths, a cake walk, a plant sale and food vendors.  The Waterloo PTA plans this event to provide a fun-filled day for all of our Waterloo families and the surrounding communities.  

One of our goals is to make this a day that can be enjoyed by more than just our school community.  We advertise the event in the surrounding areas and we invite local businesses to participate by helping to sponsor the event.  We could not plan such a successful event without the help of generous community donors.  Sponsorship opportunities include Community Supporter for $25, Community Partner for $50, Community Leader for $100, Inflatable/Game Sponsor for $300, and Corporate/Business Sponsor for $500.  Waterloo will gladly accept other donations such as supplies, goods, or services to be used at the carnival.  
All businesses that choose to be part of this day will be recognized in our carnival program.  Inflatable/Game Sponsor and Corporate/Business Sponsor level contributors will be recognized with a lawn sign at the carnival to be displayed in front of one of the games/inflatables.   In addition, we will gladly display any company-provided banner for businesses that sponsor at the Corporate/Business Sponsor level.  Businesses who contribute are also welcome to set up a table advertising their goods/services at the carnival.  Waterloo PTA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit and all contributions to the carnival are tax deductible.

If you would like to help sponsor the carnival or have questions about sponsorship opportunities, please contact Cheryl Hahn at 443-326-7359 or cherylbhahn@gmail.com.  Sponsorship checks can be made out to “Waterloo PTA” and “Carnival” in the memo field.  Please consider supporting this event as it has become a wonderful tradition for our school and surrounding communities. 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl Hahn
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